
Adhan Recitation 

Each Week, the school will be asking a child 

from Years 4,5 and 6 to recite the Adhan be-

fore Zohr Salaah and Jummah Salaah. In-

shallah all children who have learnt the ad-

han will be chosen to perform.  

Tayyab Bin Aamir 5B 

Shafeeq Abdul-Wadud 6A 

‘May Allah accept our efforts and make us 

from among those who are at the service of 

Allah every single day. ‘ 

@alkhairschoollondon @alkhairschool 

As Salaamu alaikum wa rahmatullaahi wa 

barakaatuh  

Its been a very busy week for children at Al 
Khair Prep School, they have been  participat-
ing in activities during anti bullying week and 
wearing odd socks! 

Children have been decorating the posts on the 
first floor, for the ‘Islamic Pillars’ competition. 
KS1 children have also been filling their 
‘buckets’ with kindness.  This week, its been 
Road Safety Week, and children have been 
learning how to keep safe on the roads. 

Water for African Charity project 

This Wednesday, pupils brought in their favour-
ite reading books and read with great enthusi-
asm for 50 min non-stop, in order to raise as 
much money as possible towards the  'Water 
for Africa' project . We are grateful to all our 
parents who supported their child and their 
friends by sponsoring them for this charity 
reading event. The money raised will be going 
to  Al-Khair Foundation  to enable them to con-
struct a Bore Hole Well in Africa, In shaa Al-
laah.  

Please help your child collect and hand in their 
sponsor money to their class teacher, in a 
sealed envelope with your child's name, class 
and amount, clearly marked on it . The dead-
line for sending in the money is Monday 25th 
November 2019.. A child from each Key 
stage who raises the most will get themselves a 
prize, In shaa Allaah!  

Important dates for your 

diary

Thursday 12th December 2019 

Parents Evening   

Friday 13th December End of Autumn 

Term (Half Day*) 

www.linkedin.com/company/alkhairschools 

Class of the  week  11/10/19 

KS1  2B 

KS2  4B  

Class of the  week  18/11/19 

KS1 n/a 

KS2 n/a 

22nd November 2019
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School Council visit to St Marys 

School 

Al Khair Prep School has a long standing rela-

tionship with St Mary School, and have stu-

dents have visited each other regularly. On 

Friday 15th November, The School Council 

representatives met their counterpart repre-

sentatives of St Marty’s School Council. They 

had the opportunity to meet each other and 

get to know each others school. We hope to 

reciprocate this invitation in the near future. 

Trinity School Mathematical Work-

shop 

On Saturday 16th November, Trinity School 

held a morning of mathematical activities for 

nominated students in Year 5 and 6. Those 

who attended thoroughly enjoyed the morn-

ing. 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Safety Week 

Al Khair Prep School, Junior Travel Ambas-
sador held, a Road Safety Assembly on Mon-
day. They gave a very informative presenta-
tion on the importance of keeping safe on 
the roads. This Assembly was followed up by 
two more assemblies during the week. Year 
2B presented the KS1 assembly on Tuesday 
and Year 3B the KS2 assembly on Wednes-
day of this week. All parents should have re-
ceived a letter highlighting the importance of 
Road Safety. Please help your child at home 
to learn about the rules of crossing a road 
safely. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Parent Reminder 

Please remember to provide consent 

for the use of  your Childs data, such 

as names, photos and video for mar-

keting purposes. 

You can provide this consent via our 

SIMS Parent App.. 

We strongly advise you to send us this 

consent as soon as possible so that 

our records are up to date  
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Anti Bullying Week 

We have asked children to participate in a 
number of Anti Bullying activities, last week. 
This has included, writing poetry and participat-
ing in whole class competition to look at how 
they would stop bullying in school. All classes 
did very well, and each House was awarded 
200 points in recognition to their effort. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Odd Socks Day 

On Friday 15th November Al Khair Prep 
School participated in Odd Socks Day, this 
was an opportunity for children to express 
themselves and to support the ongoing 
week of Anti Bullying Week at Al Khair Prep 
School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Kindness Bucket Fillers 

Children in KS1 were asked  to fill  their 

‘buckets with  ‘kindness’ this week. Winners 

of the Kindness Bucket Fillers were: 

Harvey Hadid    Reception 2 

Asbah Malik  Year 1A 

Yusuf Waqas  Year 1B 

Zayd Badat  Year 2A 

Alayna Adam  Year 2B 
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Islamic Posts 

Each Year group was  designated a pillar in the 
upstairs hall to display and decorate, with work 
relating to a Pillar of Islam. Points were to the 
most originally decorated. The Winners were 
Year 6 and runners up were Year 4. Well done to 
all the children who participated. 

  Year 1   General work on the                     
 5 Pillars of Islam  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Year 2 Shahadah  

Year 3-Salaah  Year 4-Sawm 
      (runners up) 

Year 5-Zakaah     Year 6-Hajj  
      (winners) 

Poetry Wall 

We have added a 

‘Poetry Wall’  for 

children to ex-

press their crea-

tivity. Children 

are free to add a 

poem that they 

have written. 

Everyday, we are 

seeing new poet-

ry being added. 

Please encour-

age your child to 

write poetry at 

home, and add 

to the ‘Poetry 

Wall’ 

Islamic Thought of the fortnight 
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 What been happening in School 

Year 3 Pottery 

Year 3A and 3B have now fin-

ished making their Egyptian pot-

tery with clay and have been 

busy decorating their clay pots. 

Mashallah, to their wonderful ef-

forts! 

Year 4B Arabic 

Year 4B have been busy prac-
ticing their Arabic Language script, in prepara-
tion of Part 1 of the  Arabic Assembly on  Mon-
day 25th November 2019,  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6A Art  
 
Look what Year 6 have been up to!. 
Children have been constructing 
their own Marble 
Runs with recycled  
materials 

 

Public Speaking Club 

The Public Speaking 

Club for both KS1 

and KS2, is going 

from strength to 

strength. Children 

are enjoying learning 

the many different 

skills, to help them perform confidently in 

front of an audience. If you are interested in 

your child  attending the after school club, 

please do contact us on:                           

primary@alkhairschool.org.uk,                   

to book your child. 

KS2 –Mondays 3.45pm –4.45pm 

KS1 –Tuesdays 3.45pm –4.45pm 

Year 1 Maths Lesson 

Children in Year 1 have been learning about 

number bond ‘8’, this week, and working in 

small groups, were able to put together dif-

ferent combinations of numbers to toal  ‘8’ 

 

Al Khair Prep School is a NUT free School 
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PTA News 

 Islamic Reminder 

Sister Asma has startied her 

monthly Islamic reminders . 

The next one will be held in 

December 2019. These re-

minders take place at the 

Prep school from 8.45-10am In Sha Allah.  Please 

note that these classes are for sisters only. Any 

Sister  who would like to join please look out for 

reminder emails from the school before each class 

or contact  

Mishal Ismail on 07875223278  

Family Movie Night 

Don’t forget to purchase your tickets. There 

are a few tickets remaining and prices will go 

up before to £6 a week before the big event. 

 

 

 

Thankful Coat Competition 

Al Khair Prep school proudly presents the 

‘Thankful Coat’ Competition. A couple of 

weeks ago, children were told of the story of 

the ‘Thankful Coat’ in a whole school assem-

bly. The story reminds children to remember 

al the things they should 

be thankful for. We have 

asked ALL children to 

decorate their ‘Thankful 

Coat’. The best  coat in 

KS1 and KS2 will be 

awarded a prize. Inshal-

lah, we will be displaying 

all ‘Thankful Coats’ re-

ceived. 

If you are interested in joining the PTA 

or just help when you can, please send 

an email to the following address: 

PTAPrep@alkhairschool.org.uk 


